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Honorable Chairwoman Tyson, Vice-Chair Peck, Ranking Minority Holland, and Committee 
Members: 
 
Thank you for allowing me to present my written testimony to you and taking the time to read it. 
 
I believe this tax credit that is being proposed in SB 128 would be extremely helpful to families 
who may need monetary assistance to see their children have a better educational experience in 
their lives.  
 
The Ad Astra Opportunity Tax Credit is a voluntary tax credit that may allow the availability for 
other alternative educational choices.  
 
I believe that this bill allows Kansans to see their tax dollars work for them. We know that not all 
cookie cutter curriculum and classroom procedures work for every child in the state of Kansas. 
This promotes other alternative opportunities for other options, it also promotes the freedom for 
the people of Kansas to make affordable choices for their children's education.  
 
I urge your support for SB 128.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Trevor Jacobs 
 
Fort Scott, Kansas 


